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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 10th March 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Once again we have enjoyed a fantastic week of learning, events and fun activities.  

Oliver! What an amazing treat we had at The Gateway in Yeovil last night when 250 children from local schools performed 

Oliver! It was a wonderful theatrical experience with a full stage and set, lighting and wonderful children who sang and 

danced through the story. Once again the All Saints children brought tears to the eyes when they took over the stage for 

the song ‘Who will buy?’ Their stage presence and choral singing were superb. A special mention to our soloists Cali, 

Sophia, Yahya, Kyle & Shane who gave strong and emotive performances to the packed audience. 

The children and staff all worked extremely hard during the day and the children were focused and well behaved. The 

personal development goals go beyond just singing and I am grateful for the children having opportunities to learn 

important messages such as hard work can create a spectacular end product. These experiences give children lifelong 

memories and enable them to meet and socialise with other local children, all of whom they will meet again at The 

Gryphon School. Thank you to our parents who value these opportunities we provide and for your support with the 

brilliant costumes - the children looked amazing. 

 

North Dorset Netball Mrs Regan was very excited to take our star netballers, winners of the local area tournament, to the 

next stage of the competition this week. This time the team were up against all the schools in North Dorset. Needless to 

say the play was faultless and the team raced through to the final. They were runners up in the final however still qualify 

for the county tournament to be held in Bournemouth! We are all immensely proud of our wonderful team. A huge well 

done to you all! 

 
Letters home this week include: 

 What’s on this week w/c 12th March 2018 

 Year 6 SATs Breakfast Club Session  

 Book Week Flyers 

 

A few more things…. 
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Parents’ Evening: Please remember to book your slots for parents evening which take place on Tuesday 13th March 

from 4-6pm and Thursday 15th March from 6-8pm. Please do not hesitate to contact the school office is you are 

experiencing difficulties in accessing the on-line booking system. 

Book Week: We are excited that it is All Saints Book Week next week. Please read the exciting programme Ms Barnes has 

planned and encourage your children to get involved as much as possible. Our annual book fair will be open before and 

after school - please support this if you can as it will enable us to obtain some more books for our library. Please see 

attached flyers from our visiting authors Paul Stickland and Rocky Salt. Paul Stickland is very happy for children to bring in 

any old, battered, well read copies of his books to sign!   

 
Monday also sees the Grand opening of All Saints Book Fair.  This will be opening every morning from 8.30 until 

9.00am and every evening from 3.30pm – 4.15pm. There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, 

and with prices starting from only £2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone. Don’t forget that every book you 

buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school 

Don’t forget that Friday is the day we dress up as our favourite book character! 

Cloakroom Reminder: Can we please remind everyone that only coats and PE kits in a draw string bags are allowed 

in the main school cloakroom. No rucksacks, lunchboxes or personal items of value should be kept in this area. We 

would really appreciate your support. 

Baby news! As we know Mrs Regan is approaching a very exciting event for her family. We hope that she is able 

to get some well deserved rest before the big event and therefore her last working day with us will be Thursday 

15th March. We know that Mrs Regan will be checking in on us during her maternity leave but we wish her the 

very best of luck with the impending event. To support the class Mrs Beecham will be working extra hours and 

Mrs Crumpler will also be working in Sapphires Class. 

We can also share with you the happy news that Miss Lorna Amor is also expecting a new addition to her 

family! She hopes to continue to be in school for the remainder of this school year. 

Further on the subject of new babies, All Saints sends a big welcome to baby Millie, a gorgeous baby sister for 

Jessica and Oliver and lovely news. 

 
Many thanks for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

All Saints 


